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Renée Coles 
Director (A/g) 
Infrastructure & Transport – Access & Pricing Branch 
Infrastructure Regulation Division 
Australian Competition & Consumer Commission 
GPO Box 520 
Melbourne VIC 3001 
 
Email: renee.coles@accc.gov.au 
 

 
 
 

 

Quattro P RE Services Pty Ltd 
Port Kembla Grain Terminal 

PO Box 6063 
Wollongong DC NSW 2500 

Phone: 02 4228 0098 
www.quattroports.com.au 

RE: Commencement of Bulk Wheat Export through Quattro Ports Port Kembla 
 
Dear Renée, 
 
Please be advised that Quattro Ports plans to load a bulk wheat export vessel from the new Port 
Kembla terminal on or about the 29th March 2016.  
 
On behalf of Quattro Ports, I would also like to advise the ACCC that there has been no change to the 
information provided in the Quattro Ports submission in support of an exemption from Parts 3-6 of the 
Port Terminal Access (Bulk Wheat) Code of Conduct. 
 
Quattro Ports has commenced the publishing of information (on Company website) that is required for 
compliance to Part 2 of the Port Terminal Access (Bulk Wheat) Code of Conduct, including Shipping 
Stem, Port Terminal Services Agreement and Port Loading Protocols. 
 
Regards 
 

 

 
Dene Ladmore 
Terminal Manager, Port Kembla Grain Terminal 
Mobile: 0429 075 297 
Email: dene.ladmore@quattroports.com or info@quattroports.com.au 
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